
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

OEA Updates 
 

 

Colleagues, 

 

As we enter the 6th week of school, there have been successes, struggles 
and on-going concerns shared with the OEA. We have been in weekly 
communication with the district to get a resolution on several concerns. I 
wanted to share with you a few updates for this week. 

 

TipOff 

The monthly newsletter is titled the ‘TipOff.’ It shares information on what 
OEA is doing, events being held and ways to get involved in your 
association. Your building AR receives a few hard copies to be displayed in 
the work room after the second Tuesday of the month. A constant contact 
will typically follow with a link to the newsletter. CLICK HERE to view the 
September TipOff. 

 

Student Debt Webinar 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5pEBFyXebnp7HDrX8Li4QwI5dbWbrK5xWGGuVLzU-Opz9cEKT0P3t9h_e0nOnk_6-kU_mZopdoV27PfB7eEhD9tiAdzVoDjD_Y3fQHVCa1nJ6FrqUghk6eL6-rwV2DfItacB0W5ZxQi5ylz21pybFdMARM6VDXz2D61DESqo12h2HOW2XVeKk1Zg==&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==


Student Loan Debt forgiveness workshop is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 21 at 5PM CLICK HERE to register for this webinar. 

  

Financial Fitness 

A member’s only Financial Fitness workshop is scheduled for Thursday, 
September 23 at 5PM. Information will be shared on How to Read Your 
Paycheck, Your Membership at Work and Retirement 101. CLICK HERE to 
sign up. 

  

September 24th 

This day is a Teacher Plan Day. What does that mean? It is your day to be 
used as you need it. Can meetings be held? No administrative initiated 
meetings should be scheduled. If you, the teacher, agree to work as a 
Grade Level Team or Department to meet and plan, you may do so. If you 
hear that any meetings are being required for you to attend, notify the OEA 
right away so we can address it BEFORE Friday. 

  

Educator Interest Cards 

We are asking that all members fill out an Educator Interest Card. This is 
providing us information on PD to offer our members along with issues that 
are important to you. CLICK HERE to share your interests. 

   

OEA Poker Run 

Do you like the view of fall colors and helping fellow colleagues when they 
need it most? We are hosting a Poker Run with all proceeds going to the 
MER-C fund (Member Emergency Resource Committee). Kickstands up at 
12:30 on Saturday, October 10th meet at the OEA to start the RUN. If you 
don’t have a bike, no worries. Cars will be tolerated. There will be stops 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5pRGpL4DbrVij_lVSGz7y6rh0MCKwpqWuurkjo-KjIU6R9I7k3RPIV0L00Vh9enuG-efV7cwnso24IYCSi08d2QgCUtLQBzdap5rs7s8_X0N64HbO8CqjmyHv9mYfEs78git9GX1BEacfkS1OCozSNRe-3peilyS0D&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5pSeHBuh12M7ZNAMBJt1n0vDiZ3Qw5wJFXEg1ypzNWxvdcao_I-eJmyLOmNjfOxjTDerUDaYpsnSIZSfmdk_VYgIUgpRG4RYfU3QBofkzpGU2Oy4NEv9RkdVx2h4qzsyoIs6ePUIufDn8C7LorJSDuXoffL-_ScMBjtu5qYA1f-qQA3Y0s0BipizqlO3i8CA7Cfa_aTn4ates=&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5pBk9TUw4glEfNLm04zO9s7GwwiBoGsMcQBftu05MRTRJHC60XuFjSbeAVgfyI4XefyqGCV6-OhRMQ1617XgnLoU6JU870cHHhbbw2XXwjbM4=&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==


along the way, Union Orchard, Kimmel Orchard, Arbor Day Farm and 
Mincer Orchard. CLICK HERE to state your interest.  

  

OEA Committees 

If you are interested in serving on an OEA Committee, CLICK HERE to view 
and sign up for one. The links to the meetings will be sent out the day 
before along with the minutes of the past meeting. Committee meetings that 
are happening this week are PACE on Tuesday, Retirement on Wednesday, 
EMAC and NewGEN on Thursday.  

  

Staffing 

We continue to bring up the need to address staffing in all the buildings as it 
impacts everyone. Your AR will be sent a document to fill in data on any 
open positions in your building. We have yet to hear what exactly the district 
is doing to fill the positions, it is one topic that is asked each time during our 
weekly meetings. 

  

Capitol Update 

Are you getting any updates from NSEA on what is happening in the 
legislature? NSEA is working on legislation to be introduced regarding the 
Praxis and barriers into the profession. If you would like to follow along with 
the NSEA’s work to advocate for teachers and students, CLICK HERE to 
sign up for the Capitol Update. 

  

Mentors needed 

The NSEA is working to help passionate young educators stay in the 
profession and be successful through its Mentoring and Instructional 
Coaching initiative. If you are willing to be a mentor, CLICK HERE to 
register. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5p_SmooKhkLthnJHP2tT_Q6DAVWIgBcdvv8nM0XaOug_YXZo4MdqkW8aabe9uJIkHcZRAjZQkxGpoapqcr0jn-nQ6LQmHotOM2H6ZhYx78ERR0UStkNgEGRQ==&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5pA63UdfmWIxOuEWi_1GOhoIJhDWAim8o_NNZRmOrolMavtYh-mc-6FoV6Qn_4GTygJywL-5ZyZTdiF2FqKqSXiaRUm4dRdOVxFmLAjqUujz70x4slbR5-Cg==&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5pFZPbRnTSmSz27ovR7E76LQqxoQDJGqgfKA_5AsdNhhVxvx9uJKmulA0i4MxxoxmZiaUY-AO3h2N8NQvgRuvE2bXt6Slj53x2&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbfFvm6YCCY5p4uK7tetiez5Jkrf-ps-QF1NTjy7xt1LMMpTUrGcGKfG7B6MLERpmEyqXKlUisb_wBnNc7tOcYxzEVDf_oNdtYzGoVRqIMVnkW3cAXbuRTwOIPYNaCocmaaMLz-3zAQM93qXm9FEgKDoVh7c-m-SVGQ==&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==


 

We are here for you, let us know if you need anything. Have a great week! 

 

Robert 

OEA President 
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001k5UhGY1SphFT4GW2BIPS4-2HfTa1hbTIvFA97_FAbyM-lJTzjU4rbRM3jsuqUYy2D2pIYUHULTEaExiqB-Jo8bXe-B2TKrCowMo3tQUogi57Mu1wJhGrYbd6G7qhdt7Z351brBbtLQY=&c=KzBMdKXRCdkCzkLSzGvqg7pZSNqcnwl0pk-h7nJaVT_7vykF2ZP_4A==&ch=qLhRQCGBPspn1ECesuFRewXDn6xzDLMyyXBx20HY4dtT3HM-zLS6RA==
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